
Christina DeGaglia testimony in support of SB2331

A North Dakota Wild Horse Working Group will promote humane wild horse conservation. 

Modeled after Colorado’s success,  SB 2331 will create a North Dakota wild horse working 
group that would unite state officials, advocates, experts, and interested parties to ensure 
collaborative, humane, science-based conservation of the Theodore Roosevelt National Park 
wild horses, prevent removals, and provide long-term oversight.


